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Welcome to Term 4 and a busy term it is too! Swimming, Remembrance Day 
Assembly, Talent Night, Northôs Got Talent, Gala Day, Just Too Deadly Awards 
and Year 2 and Year 7 Graduation happens in a space of two months. Added to 
this, last night I attended an excellent Art Exhibition put on by the children and 
teachers in 4.3 and 4.4. It was wonderful to see so many parents and children 
attend but more importantly ï the art work showed their development of skills 
and use of techniques. Well done everyone.. 
 
Tuesday is Staff Meeting night. All staff are expected to attend and this is an 
important part of the professional responsibility of teachers. Staff Meeting starts 
at 3.20pm and if staff hurry you out the door or say they will have to talk to you 
later, this is the reason. Please respect teachers need to be punctual as these 
meetings benefit your children and arrange to meet with your child's teacher on 
other occasions. 
 
Murray Bridge North School is a óSafe Language Zone.ô Students who swear will 
be sent home with work to complete. Please discuss with your children what is 
acceptable language as others should not be exposed to inappropriate 
language of a few.  
 
We will soon be looking at student placement for classes in 2017. Next week a 
note with an envelope marked confidential will come home so watch your childôs 
bag for this. The following week a Parent Survey will come home giving you an 
opportunity to have a say about some of the important things at Murray Bridge 
North School. A couple of good reasons for keeping an eye on whatôs in your 
childôs bag. 
 
Congratulations to students in 2.1!  the students in 2.1 entered into the NAB $20 
Boss program where NAB provided each student with $20 to establish a 
business. Students needed to establish and run a business then repay the $20 
plus $1 interest. Any other profits are divided between a charity of the students 
choice and school. Students collaborated and ran a number of businesses all of 
which made a profit ranging from a small amount of $7 to over a $100. In total 
they made a profit of $1,000 over a two week period. The class WON SAôs Most 
Enterprising School Award for the $20 Boss Program. They have won $3,000 
and two students will travel to Melbourne with their teacher for the National 
Awards on November 15, 2016! As you can imagine thereôs lots of excitement 
as they are now in the running for a national award.  
 
  
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Reading is our  
school priority . 

Every child attending the  

North  School is expected t o 

read aloud to an adult every  

day.   
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Murray Bridge North 
School OSHC 

Before School, After 
School and Vacation Care 

Programs.  
Open Daily 6:30am and 

close 6:30pm  

 
 
Contact Bev- 08 85310179  

Or on 0417825455  
 

mailto:dl.0299.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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Reading Eggs 
Students across Murray Bridge North School have been making eggcellent progress with Reading Eggs. This online 
program is available to all families and students. Students from our school have completed 5,764 comprehension 
lessons and 1,142 spelling lessons sometimes at school but mostly at home. Obviously lots of good online work 

happening at home! Congratulations all students who are participating as they have earned 108,096 Golden Eggs. This 
is an engaging way for students to work on their reading and comprehension and all students have a username and 

password. Generally these can be found in your childôs diary or Communication Book. 
 

 
 
 

 

VOLUNTEERS IN SCHOOLS 
 

Volunteers assist in many ways including reading, 
leading a hand on an excursion, sharing knowledge or 

help out in the canteen or library. 
 
 

Tuesday 1/11/16 from 5:30-7:30pm and Thursday 
3/11/16 from 12:30-2:30pm 

 
Held in the Resource Centre at 

 
Murray Bridge North School 

 
 

Training Sessions: 
 

* Volunteer induction for Murray Bridge North School 
 

* Responding to Abuse and Neglect 
 

* DCSI Screening Unit Child-related employment 
screening 

 
 

Please book in at the front office by Friday 28/10 to 
attend a session. You will need to leave your name, email 
address and date of birth details. This is so we can send 

you an invitation to fill in a police clearance form. 
Support will be available on the night, if you wish. 

 
 
Linda Fox  
 
Senior Leader. 
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Congratulations to Leta 4.2, Tyler 4.3, Mackenzie 6.7, Helena 6.8, Aj 6.2, Angel-Lea 4.9, Jai 4.12, Lily 
6.3, Devilin 6.4, Emily 6.5, Jack 2.9, Sasha 2.10, Melodee 2.6, Kaleb 1.2 and Naite 2.1.  

 
 
 
 
 

It was superb to see so many students nominated for the award at the end of last term. The TERRIFIC 
Kids Award Winners have demonstrated that they are: 

 
 

Thoughtful ï Considerate of the feelings and needs of others 

Enthusiastic ï Demonstrate feelings of excitement and interest 

Respectful ï Considerate, polite and courteous 

Responsible ï Dependable and can be trusted 

Inclusive ï Welcoming and include of others 

Friendly ï Kind and helpful 

Inquisitive ï Questioning, curious and eager to learn 

Capable ï Able to do a task or job to the best of their ability 

 
Lastly, we would like to express our gratitude to Malcolm and the Murray Bridge Kiwanis Club for their 

continued support of this program at our school. 
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Murray Bridge North School 
Planning Calendar Term 4 2016 

  
MONDAY 

 
TUESDAY 

 
WEDNESDAY 

 
THURSDAY 

 
FRIDAY 

1 17/10  

Schools Back 

First Day of 
Term 4 

18/10  19/10  20/10  21/10  

2 24/10  25/10  

 
 

Newsletter 

26/10  

 
Murrayland Music 

Festival  
 

27/10  28/10  
 Support Daniel by wearing 

RED 
 

3 31/10  1/11  
 

Governing Council 
Meeting 6pm  

2/11  
Year 5 Camp 
 

Assembly 2pm  

3/11  
Year 5 Camp 

4/11  
Year 5 Camp 

4 7/11  
Year 7 camp  

8/11  
Year 7 camp 

 
Newsletter 

9/11  
Year 7 camp 

10/11  11/11  

 
 

5 14/11  15/11  16/11  17/11  18/11  

 
GALA Day 

6 21/11  22/11  23/11  
 

 
 

Assembly 2pm  

24/11  

 
 
 

Newsletter 

25/11  

Student Free Day 
 

 
7 28/11  29/11  

 

Talent Night  

30/11  1/12  2/12  

8 5/12  6/12  

Governing Council 
Meeting 6pm  

Newsletter 
Year 7 Transition 

7/12  8/12  9/12  

9 12/12  13/12  14/12  
 

Assembly 2pm  

15/12  16/12  
Casual Day 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 
 EARLY FINISH 

2:10PM 

 


